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“Covering the World with the Word” 
  

June 20, 2016 
  
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches, 
  
Praise the Lord! God is so good!  
  
Thanks to all of our supporting churches who contributed to our Bible Publishing 
Month Telethon we had on May 21st, 27th and 28th.  It was a great success. The 
Lord blessed us with our goal plus!  
  
Our goal was $125,000.00 and the Lord gave us over $126,000.00. Like I said God is 
so good! 
  
With the money raised we will be able to buy the four color Presstek offset press, 
which we will use to print our color covers for the scriptures. Also we will be able to 
buy around 3 truckloads of paper. 
  

We have already purchased a truck load of paper and it was delivered on June 

13th. 

  

The press that we were looking at which the asking price started out at 

$75,00.00 and by the time we contacted the company that had it the cost was 

dropped to $60,000.00. After talking to one of the owners and telling him 

about our Bible Publishing Month telethon and what our ministry does, he 

watched us on live stream and left us a message to call him. We returned the 

call and he told us to forget about the prices we had seen and if the press 

would work for what we do we could have it for $37,000.00. That  is 

$23,000.00 off the asking price. We told him we would take the press. Now it 

will cost around $18,000.00 or maybe more to have it taken apart, shipped an 

reassembled, which will be a total of  $50,000.00 to $52,000.00. We had set 

aside $50,000.00 from the telethon for the press. The Lord knew exactly what 

we would have to have and we praise the Lord for leading us to an owner who 

is a Christian and has a heart for missions and to get the Word of God to those 

who have yet to hear the wonderful message of salvation! 

  

Once again thank you to all who had a part in helping us to reach the goal. 

May God richly bless you as you continue serving the Lord. 

  

A special thanks to Brad Jones and channel 12, Oak Ridge, TN for hosting our 

telethon. 

  

We would also like to thank Alan Williams of WVLT-TV8 for helping us 

with the telethon and for the very nice piece he did on the ministry. 

  

We just finished collating 40,000 English New Testaments and are now 

collating 40,000 Spanish New Testaments. 

  



 If you still would like to give for the Bible Publishing Month you may still do so by sending your 

donation to the print shop. Thank you, and God bless you for your faithful support to this ministry. May 

God richly bless you and your church as you faithfully serve Him. 

  

Since our last newsletter in April we have shipped out the following scriptures: 

  

Arabic New Testaments       70  Arabic Whole Bibles      32 

English John and Romans 2,022  English New Testaments 1,097 

English Whole Bibles     967  French New Testaments     160 

French Whole Bibles       40  Japanese John and Romans    200 

Spanish Whole Bibles  1,288 

  

Total shipped:  5,876  Total for the year shipped:  84,127 
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